GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, CONNAUGHT PLACE
NEW DELHI- 110001

No. F6/DFS/MS/School/2021/SZ/ C?] & Dated: 2 Y / o 2’ D 2’

To,

The Manager,

P.M School, B-10,

Madhu Vihar, Som Bazar Road,
Uttam Nagar, New Delhi-110059.

Sub: - Regarding issue of “Fire Safety Certificate” from fire safety point of view in r/o
P.M School,B-10, Madhu Vihar, Som Bazar Road, Uttam Nagar, New Delhi-110059.

Sir,
This has reference to your letter no. Nil dated 06/01/2021 on the subject captioned above. In

this connection, it is to inform you that the school was inspected by the officer concerned of this
department on 04/02/2021 in the presence of Sh. Birender singh (Manager) to verify the compliance of
shortcomings already communicated by this department vide letter no. F6/DFS/MS/Sch001/2020/119

dated 19/02/2020 and observed that shortcomings are still not rectified.

Yours faithfully

(Sunil Chawdhary)
Dy.Chief Fire Officer

ch

Copy to:-
1.The Director of Education,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi,
Old Sectt., Delhi-54.
2.The Executive Engineer (Bldg.)
HQ-II, SDMC, 8" Floor, Dr. S.P.M Civic Centre,
E-Wing, J.L. Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110002 (for taking necessary action)



